Susan Edwards
Secretary, Midlothian Dog Training Club
33a Morningside Park
Edinburgh

Dear Susan,

EH10 5HD

9th March 2015

DOG KENNEL SPONSORSHIP

am writing to thank you very much for renewing your sponsorship of your dog kennels for a year and it is wonderful that you feel you can add another kennel this year.

The new plaque, with the same wording, has been placed in Kennel 4, Pen 8.

We are very grateful for your continued support, which helps greatly with the stray and abandoned dogs we deal with during the year.

You are very welcome to come and visit at any time during the year.

Once again many thanks for your generosity, your support is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Long

The Edinburgh Dog and Cat Home

26 Seafield Road East, Edinburgh, EH15 1EH

Scottish Charity No. SC006914